
Westwood Hills Manager’s Report for May 2024  

  

  

Westwood Hills is currently at 247 homes/lots. There are currently 12 homeowners who 

are 90 days past due on their HOA assessments. 

  

  

Randall Electric is scheduled to repair the streetlight at Brown and Carver next 

Tuesday, May 21st.  I had a limb cut down that had broken on a tree by the street in 

front of the pool.  All of the ponds in Westwood Hills were treated on May 1st.  We 

received an email from one of the homeowners that backs up to Cody Ct. pond saying:  

The Cody Court pond looks algae free. This is the best it has looked since i moved here 

last June.  

  

I have received the pool license from the Health Department and will get it laminated 

and posted.  I will also be programming pool fobs this week and next for the new 

homeowners and getting them out to them.  The pool will be opening on May 24th.  I 

have coordinated with the cleaning company and also with Waterfront, who will 

maintaining the pool.  

  

  


